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TO : THE CLERGY, RELIGIOUS AND LAY FAITHFUL OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF
LIPA
RE : ARCHDIOCESAN CONGRESS ON THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS

Greetings of Peace!

I wish to inform your Reverences that the Archdiocesan Ministry on Prayer and Popular
Spirituality together with Our Lady of the Rosary Parish will hold the Airchdiocesan
Congress on the Sacred Heart of Jesus on June 15, 2024 at the Rosario Sports and
Cultural Center, Rosario, Batangas.

This year’s theme is “Pagpapalawak ng Kubol Kasama ang Puso ni Hesus: Archdiocesan
Congress on the Sacred Heart of Jesus.” We have invited Rev. Fr. Manuel Flores, SJ,
National Director of ANF, to guide our reflections on the theme.

With this, may I invite all PPC Coordinators, Chairman of Parish Ministries, officers and
members of Apostolado ng Panalangin, Adoracion Nocturna Filipina, World Apostolate on
Fatima, Youth Ministry on Prayer, Tarcisian Adorers, Eucharistic Youth Movement,
Friends of Carlo Acutis, Altar Servers, Confraternities, Sisters of the Missionary Catechists
of the Sacred Heart (MCSH) and other devotees of the Sacred Heart of Jesus to attend the
aforementioned congress.

Please find attached the Schedule of Activities for Archdiocesan Congress on Sacred Heart
of Jesus.

May our devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus make our hearts like unto Thine through
the intercession of Our Lady of Caysasay, Our Queen and Mother, and St. Joseph, the
patron saint of our archdiocese.

Sincerely yours in the Lord,

. Gilbert A.\GARCERA, D.D.
Archbishop of Lipa
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